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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached an information sheet regarding the setting of 

boundaries around gaming. 

This is also accessible on our website, where there are further sources 

of information available to you regarding keeping your children safe 

online. 

Together we can make sure it’s safe for every child to go online and 

we are here to support parents with online safety advice and we are 

here for the children. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further 

information or support regarding online safety. 

 

Mrs Langridge 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead/IT Lead 
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